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Choir – Christmas Vocal Festival 
Saturday 14th December 2019 

 
     
Dear parents and carers, 
 
With the Christmas concert approaching, I just wanted to share further details about the event. 
 

 Rehearsals at the New Hall (Winchester College) will begin at 4:30pm. Children need to arrive 15 minutes 

beforehand for registration. 

 

 The concert will begin at 7pm and finish at 9pm with an interval. The children will be performing in the first 

and second halves, so will need to stay for the whole event. 

 

 The choir have a room backstage to relax/eat/drink before the concert. They will therefore need to bring 

refreshments. 

 

 Children can wear a Christmas jumper with smart uniform on their lower half (either school trousers or a 

skirt). 

 

 Parents can buy tickets on the door (£8, or £5 concession).  

 
Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your child’s attendance at the event. If you have any questions then 
please do not hesitate to ask. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Miss Aldridge 
 
 

Choir – Christmas Vocal Festival  
 

I can confirm that  _________________________________________ will/will not be able to attend the concert on 
Saturday 14th December. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________ Parent/Guardian                        Phone number: _________________________ 
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